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DICTA

Blue Cross Applications Must Be In by June 15
Members of the Denver Bar Association who are not already participat

ing in Blue Cross and who desire to subscribe to this hospitalization plan of
the Colorado Hospital Service, must submit their applications to the secretary-
treasurer not later than June 15 if they wish to obtain coverage for the
ensuing year. The anniversary date for the bar association's Blue Cross plan
is August 1, and it is not possible for a member to enter the group hospitaliza-
tion plan at any other time during the year.

Denver Bar Association members already participating in the plan will
be billed for the forthcoming year in their annual dues statement in June.
New applicants who meet the deadline of June 15 will be given coverage
from the same anniversary date of August 1, and supplementally billed for the
annual cost thereof.

Any member of the Denver association who is interested in learning
of the benefits and costs of the plan may get this information, together with
an application, from the office of the secretary-treasurer at 319 Chamber of
Commerce Bldg.

Members of other constituent associations of the Colorado Bar Asso-
ciation who are interested in securing hospitalization should contact their
local secretary. If a sufficient percentage of a local association indicates a
desire to enroll, the Colorado Hospital Service will offer it the same hos-
pitalization plan.

Loose Leaf Binders Available
Sturdy binders for the Colorado Bar Association's Loose Leaf Service

again may be purchased from the secretary for the price of $2. Some order
has now been made out of the previous chaos of the extra copy file of loose
leaf mailings, and where available, the secretary's office will be glad to supply
members with missing parts of the loose leaf service without charge.

THE COLORADO BAR ASSOCIATION'S

51st ANNUAL CONVENTION
will be held on

October 13, 14, and 15, 1949
The Broadmoor, Colorado Springs

Make Your Reservations NOW Directly with the
Hotel of Your Choice
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